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I-Stem: Selected for UNICEF’s Innovation Fund 
Investments 
I-Stem, a graduated startup from the 1st Cohort at AISEA, addresses the inefficiencies in existing disability 
offices and the lack of  suitable accommodations and resources for students with disabilities in India and 
other developing countries. I-Stem shares a passion for democratizing inclusive education. The startup was 
selected for the UNICEF Innovation Fund that supports innovators working in Social Impact. I-Stem 
envisions to be the frontier technology solution that is accessible to everyone;  especially people with 
disabilities. 

AISEA, i-TIC Foundation join hands with shAIp.ai
AISEA, the NIDHI Accelerator program, i-TIC Foundation, IIT-H has leveraged their connections in the 
ecosystem, and partnered with shAIP.ai, an end-to-end AI training data platform. A Memorandum of  
Understanding has been signed between the parties to benefit the startups associated and provide access to 
the tools and services by shAIP.ai and build AI-powered products or services. shAIp offers a complete 
Human-In-The-Loop platform to acquire, label, and annotate diverse unstructured datasets for the most 
demanding artificial intelligence (AI) and machine learning (ML) initiatives.

AFI i-TIC Foundation Social Entrepreneurship Accelerator

Krishitantra raised funds from
NABVENTURES & OMNIVOR 
One of  the startups from Cohort 1, Krishitantra raises $1M seed round from the investors. Cofounded in 
2017 by Sandeep Kondaji, Vishnuprasada Bhat, and Anand Bellan Raman, it provides rapid IoT-based soil 
testing and soil nutrition advisory solutions to farmers, FPOs, and agribusiness stakeholders. Mr. Vikas 
Saluguti, Mr. Sreekanth Beeram and Mr. Dhruv Gupta helped the startup in preparation of  financials, due 
diligence and other requirements.
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